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Headteacher: Mr Andrew Miller 
 

 

AM/LH 
 
12 December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Wow! What a week it has been!  With all the classes having performed their Christmas plays it 
really has been a busy time.  A huge thank you to everyone for your support – over 600 people 
have attended the performances over the week. 
 
Christmas Craft Afternoon 
 
A reminder that this is tomorrow afternoon.  Children can be signed out of class from 2pm with 
crafts available in each classroom.  The PTA will also run refreshments and some stalls in the 
school hall.  Please ensure anyone attending is on your child’s collection list and is aware of their 
password. 
 
Support 
 
A massive thank you to all those who have volunteered to help school as a reader or as ‘supply’ 
cleaners or lunchtime supervisors.  This is very much appreciated and will make a big difference 
for the children.  Safeguarding clearances are being applied for and we hope our new volunteers 
will be able to start very soon.  If you would still like to volunteer, email Deputy Headteacher Sarah 
Beattie sarah.beattie@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk 
 
Admin Change 
 
Unfortunately, School Business Manager Mrs Atkinson is absent from work at the moment.  Mrs 
Hollocks will be covering her role alongside Mrs Turnbull in the school office.  If you have recently 
emailed any queries etc to Mrs Atkinson and have not received a response please can you email 
Mrs Hollocks lyn.hollocks@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk 
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Parking 
 
Mowbray Day Centre next door to us have notified us that their entrance is being regularly blocked 
by parents/carers dropping off and picking up children.  Please be considerate of where you park 
when dropping off and be aware that parking enforcement officers are patrolling school areas. 
 
Friday 20 December 
 
Please remember it is 2pm finish on Friday 20 December.  The classes will also be having 
Christmas parties on that day – if the children wish to come to school “Christmassy” they may do 
so; it is optional. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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